September 18, 2017
Dear Students,

You did such a great job with your letters last week. Don’t forget to
read my whole letter and write back by Monday! Please make sure you
answer every question in bold. | hope to see your very best handwriting
with capital letters and punctuation.

I hope you had a great weekend! | can’t wait to hear about all of
the fun things you did. | am having a great time in third grade with you!
You have learned so much already and we are only a few weeks in! |
can’t wait to see what you will do with the rest of the year. What has
been your favorite thing about third grade so far? What is
something you would change about third grade?

Can you believe it is almost fall? | am so excited for the leaves to
start changing colors. | also can’t wait for it to be a little cooler outside!
During the fall, | like to go apple picking, carve pumpkins, take Ruby for
walks, and rake leaves. What do you like to do in the fall? Please tell

me at least 3 things! | can’t wait to hear back from you!

Love,

Mis. Prue



